
Family Reunions 

 

Family reunions certainly involve genealogy and the Virginia-North Carolina Piedmont Genealogical Society 

encourages and supports them whenever it can.  To that end the Society will post on its website (vancpgs.org), 

without charge, announcements of family reunions in the seven Virginia and North Carolina counties which it 

covers, namely Halifax, Pittsylvania, Henry and Franklin Counties in Virginia and Person, Caswell and 

Rockingham Counties in North Carolina.  Announcements may be posted up to a year prior to the reunion and 

will remain on the website until after the reunion.  Announcements should contain the following information: 

 

Family name: 

 

Descendents of: 

 

Date, time and place of the reunion: 

 

 

Directions to the site: 

 

 

 

What food, if any, will be served? 

 

 

 

What cost to attend, if any? 

 

 

What are participants requested to bring? 

 

 

Who is the contact person for the reunion and what is the contact information?  

(Address and/or phone number and/or e-mail address) 

 

 

 

It is hoped that reunion participants will develop some genealogy information on their family and submit it to 

the Virginia-North Carolina Piedmont Genealogical Society for safekeeping and preservation for use by others 

having interest in the family.  Announcements and genealogy information can be sent by mail to:     

     Virginia-North Carolina Piedmont Genealogical Society 

         P. O. Box 2272 

          Danville, VA 24541-0272 

Or by e-mail to:  vancsoc@gamewood.net 

 

Memberships in the Society are available to anyone who wishes to join and use the facilities and resources 

which it makes available.  Families holding reunions are encouraged to refer family members to the Society 

website (vancpgs.org) for information about their reunion which might not be available from other sources. 

mailto:vancsoc@gamewood.net

